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Comments: [External Email]NW Forest Plan updates must protect our mature and old-growth forests.

 

You don't often get email from ted.grudowski.81962734@yourconstituent.com. Learn why this is important

<https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification> 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Ms. Buchanan,

 

As updates to the Northwest Forest Plan are considered, it is with absolute certainty that the following be

included in the update:

 

-ALL old-growth and mature forests MUST be protected. No exceptions.

 

-The effects of climate change and resulting increases of fire, drought and flooding must be taken into account.

 

-Tribal representation must be part of the updates.

 

The current Northwest Forest Plan during it's course of thirty years has been extremely successful. Now is not

the time to allow money-grubbing interests to interfere.

 

Thank you for your time, efforts and attention to this critically important matter.

 

Regards, 

Ted Grudowski 

2803 NE 115th St

Seattle, WA 98125

 <http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/728173/179561607> 

 


